
From: Ross Turner <ross@turneragencyinc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/4/2013 11:23:31 AM 
Subject: FW: MAA plate Bill

Attachments: MAA Bill.DOCX 
MAA plate.JPG

Good morning. See email below. Just checking to see if you want to get this coordinated for anything in May.

Ross T u rn e r

623 Halton Road
Greenville, SC 29607

864-400-3517
864-288-8972 fax
Visit our website at www.turneragencyinc.com
Visit our communications center at www.turneragencynews.com 
Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/theturneragencyinc

Please remember no coverage can be bound or altered via voice mail or email.

Confidentiality Notice -  This communication may contain privileged and/or confidential information. It is intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing or using any of this information. 
If you received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy this material in its entirety.

From: Ross Turner [mailto:RossTurner@scsenate.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 11:02 AM 
To: 'Ross Turner'
Subject: FW: MAA plate Bill

FYI-

Ja'Vell Bynoe

Administrative Assistant 
SC Senate 
P: 803-212-6148 
F: 803-212-6299

Senator Clementa Pinckney
District 45 - Allendale, Beaufort, Charleston, Colleton, Hampton & Jasper Counties

Senator Ross Turner
District 8 - Greenville County

From: Kirk Fisher [mailto:jkirkfisher@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 10:57 AM 
To: Ross Turner
Cc: 'Nicholls, Kay'
Subject: MAA plate Bill
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J. Kirk Fisher JD, LL.M.
Attorney at Law
Cox & Fisher, LLC
115 Broadus Avenue
Greenville, SC 29601
864-242-4711
fax 864-242-2937
www.ironhorselawsc.com

I added language to the proposed bill you submitted giving funds over the cost of the DMV in producing the
plate to MAA for the education programs. This language was the same as was used in the Share the Road plate
for the bicycle coalition. I hope the additional language meets with your approval. Please let me know if you
need anything else. May is Motorcycle Awareness Month in SC. It would be great if Governor Haley could
sign the Bill to kickoff the month.

Senator Turner,

*Admitted to practice in SC and GA

http://www.ironhorselawsc.com

